
Dear colleagues in the College of Business Administration,

I write today with an update on the search for the next dean of the College of Business
Administration.

I very much appreciate the 65 faculty and staff members who took time to submit comments
and nominations for the dean’s search advisory committee. This feedback is incredibly important
in helping me understand the crucial matters the college faces as we begin the search for the
next dean. 

The following individuals have graciously agreed to serve on the search advisory committee,
which will be chaired by Ken Hendrickson, dean of the Graduate School:

Carla Jones, Associate Professor, Management, Marketing and Information Systems
Ronny Daigle, Professor, Accounting
Santosh Kumar, Associate Professor, Economics and International Business
Megan Landrum, Assistant to the Chair, General Business and Finance
Linda Sweeney, Lecturer, Accounting
Traci Austin, Associate Professor, General Business and Finance
Mark Tuttle, Professor, Economics and International Business
Tiffany Maldonado, Assistant Professor, Management, Marketing and Information Systems

Additionally, the university will use the services of Academic Search to assist us in developing
the institutional profile and searching for the next dean.

Finally, as the search progresses, the committee will ensure that all constituents and supporters
of COBA have an opportunity to engage with our finalists.

As always, please let me know if you have thoughts or comments to share as we move through
this process.

Sincerely,

Michael T. Stephenson
Provost and Senior Vice President

Sam Houston State University
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